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NOT LONG TO GO NOW TO CRUFTS and we are on countdown with the tickets having arrived.  We are on course for having the BGV 
Club 2013-2917 Handbook available at the show.  If you would like a copy, order beforehand to help Colin Makey and, if possible 
pay him, so he knows how many to take – gairside@btinternet.com.  Also at the show, if you have yet to get DNA checks on any 
of your PBGVs, the Animal Health Trust is offering a special show discount of 20%.  You can find them at Stand 55 in Hall 3. 
   A reminder that, if you haven’t yet put your forms into Geraldine Dodd for claiming a club points trophy for 2017, deadline of 28 
February is fast approaching.  You can e-mail them to her at g_dodd@hotmail.co.uk, or post to 28 Leaf Road, Houghton Regis, 
Dunstable, Bedfordshire LU5 5JH. 
  Another deadline on the horizon is for nominations for secretary and committee, prior to our Club AGM on 22 April.  These 
must be with me by 17 March 2018. Any items for the agenda must be proposed and seconded and submitted by post to me by 24 
March.  
     
                  LINDA SKERRITT, 01375 673922, monkhams@aol.com 
 
 
 
   

  
 
 

 


